Thank you all for that great surprise birthday party at Henry VIII
Saturday night, February 18th, 2023.

Thanks to all who were involved in organizing the event since October 2022!
A special thanks to those who traveled from California and Miami.

Thanks to the DJ Kasper, saxophonist Tino, sound and videographer Dana
Selassie & Eugene Dean and of course Henry VIII.
Thank you all for your love, attendance, well wishes, birthday cards and gifts.
It was greatly appreciated!

LOVE ALWAYS,

From the Recycled Teenager Birthday Boy, Uncle Jr



